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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANTY
IPGwE  —— 77 BEALE STREET + SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 « (415)781.4211 + TWX 910-372-6587

JAMES D, SHIFFER

VICE PRISIOENT January 15, 1988

NUCLEAR POWER GENIRATION

PG&E Letter No.: DCL-88-005

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2 .
IE Bulletin No. 87-02, Fastener Testing to Determine Conformance with
Applicable Material Specifications

Gentlemen:

IE Bulletin No. 87-02 (Bulletin) directs licensees to submit a written
response within 60 days (by January 15, 1988) on the receipt inspection
requirements and internal controls for fasteners, and to independently
determine, through testing, whether fasteners in stores at their facilities
meet required mechanical and chemical specifications. PG&E selected fasteners
for testing in accordance with the guidelines in the Bulletin, and the
requested mechanical and chemical analyses of these fasteners were performed.
However, additional time is required to perform additional sampling and
testing and evaluate all of the test results.

As discussed with both the NRC Regional Inspector and the NRC Project Manager,
PG&E is requesting additional time to provide a final report on the completed
test program as soon as practicable but no later than the end of March 1988.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely, —

cc: J. B. Martin
M. M. Mendonca
P. P. Narbut
B. Norton
B. H. Vogler
CPUC
Diablo Distribution
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